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[ POEA ADVISORY NO. 18, August 13, 2010 ]

DEFERMENT OF THE COLLECTION OF PAG-IBIG FUND
CONTRIBUTION OF OFWS

The POEA has deferred the collection of PAG-IBIG contributions for overseas Filipino
workers, pending the issuance of new guidelines.

In the meantime, pursuant to Republic Act 9679 making PAG-IBIG membership
among OFWs compulsory, all OFWs can pay their contribution through any PAG-IBIG
office nationwide.
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